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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 11:10 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 243-245 Fuller Ave.SA Letter & Photo 2-23-22.pdf

Hello Mai, 
 
I called Republic Services about the account. There was a bulky item request on February 28 for a fridge. The pickup was 
scheduled for March 1. The status of the request shows that it was cancelled due to the refrigerator not being out when 
they came by on March 1 at 10:50 AM.  
 

 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I - Citywide Garbage Program
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
Department of Public Works  
800 City Hall Annex 
25 West Fourth St 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862   
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

www.StPaul.gov  
  

 

 

   
   
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 1:12 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 243-245 Fuller Ave.SA Letter & Photo 2-23-22.pdf 
 
Hi Clare, 
When you have a chance, can you check with WM to see if there was an arrangement made for bulky item for a 
clean up case we have for next Tuesday.  Republic is hauler. 
 
Thanks.  
 
Mai 


